Skeletal remains identified
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Skeletal remains discovered in Hugo, Okla., on May 30 have been identified by the use of
dental and medical records as the remains of Sondra Jo Ojeda, according to reports from law
enforcement.

Family members reported Ojeda was missing from her home in September, 2005. Law
enforcement officials say the investigation into her death will continue, and more results from
the Office of the Chief Medical Examiner are expected in the next few weeks.

Anyone with any information about this case should contact the Hugo Police Department,
580.326.2550.




